
 

 

Colorado Family Church: Volunteers Needed for Summer Sunday School Classes 
 
Michael and Adonia Hentrich 
June 1, 2024 
 

     

Dear Family, 

 

I hope this message finds you well! As summer approaches, we are planning some 

much-deserved rest for our dedicated Sunday School teachers who have worked 

tirelessly throughout the year. To make this possible, we are reaching out to our 

wonderful community for volunteers to teach our Sunday School classes during 

the summer months. 

 

We believe that with your support, we can create a fun and engaging environment 

for our children, even while our regular teachers take a break. The primary goal is 

to keep the kids engaged and ensure they have a great time. We’re not asking for 

much—just your willingness to guide them through simple crafts and activities 

that will make their summer Sundays memorable. 

 

Here’s what we need from you:  

1. Creativity with Crafts: A simple craft activity for the children. It doesn't 

need to be elaborate; something easy and enjoyable will do just fine. A list 

of easy craft ideas will be linked to the sign up sheet and materials are 

available in the supplies closet. 

2. Engagement and Fun: Ensure the kids are having fun and are engaged. 

The aim is to make their time at Sunday School something they look 

forward to. 

3. Time Commitment: Offer your time for one or more Sundays over the 

summer. Even if you can only commit to one Sunday, it would be a 

tremendous help. 

No prior teaching experience is required—just a heart for children and a 

willingness to help out. We will provide you with all the necessary materials and 



 

 

 

support to make this a smooth and enjoyable experience for everyone involved. 

 

If you are interested in volunteering, please sign up on the sheet linked here. If 

you have any questions or need more information, feel free to reach out to Mira 

directly (mirabrady@ gmail,com). 

 

Summer Sunday School Sign Up Sheet Link 

 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to serve our church family. Your 

involvement will make a significant difference and allow our regular teachers to 

recharge and return in the fall, ready to continue their wonderful work. 

 

Thank You!  
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